



Draft Agenda

Bankside Neighbourhood Forum

12 May 2014, 17:30-19:00

Venue – Bankside Community Space, 18 Great Guildford Street, London SE1 0FD

1. Minutes & matters arising
2. Update since last meeting
3. Plan content
 - Draft structure
 - Overview on revised draft CIL Charging Schedule
4. Draft Programme
5. Budget
6. AOB
7. Date of next meeting

Tuesday 17th June 2014 / 17.30-19.00 Bankside Community Space



Draft Minutes

Bankside Neighbourhood Forum

15 April 2014, 17:30-19:00

Venue – Bankside Community Space, 18 Great Guildford Street, London SE1 0FD

Present

Tim Wood, Local Resident/BOST (Chair) (TW)

Peter Williams, Better Bankside (PW)

Steve Austin, Network Rail (SA)

Adele Morris, Ward Councillor (AM)

Valerie Beirne, Better Bankside (VB)

Sarah Jarvis, Placeworks (SJ)

David Stephens, Local Resident (DS)

Julie Shankly, Local Resident / Bankside Residents' Forum (JSH)

Juliet Seymour, Southwark Council (JS)

Apologies

Helen Firminger, BOST

George Nicholson, Local Resident

Zoe Bulmer, Local Resident

Julie Corbett-Bird, Blackfriars Settlement

Rebekah Bostan, Local Resident / Borough Babies

Donald Hyslop, Tate Modern

Robert Hume, Land Securities

Joe Mayhook, Local Resident Oxo Tower

1. Minutes & matters arising

- Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed, no matters were arising that aren't covered on the agenda.
- DS requested that officers at Southwark Council work with the Neighbourhood Forum on the development of Heritage SPD in the coming months.

2. Update since last meeting

- JS reported that Southwark Council's position on the boundaries of the South Bank and Waterloo Neighbourhood area have been agreed. The boundaries of the Bankside Neighbourhood Forum are unaltered, and joint working and closer cooperation between the Neighbourhood Forums is encouraged and expected.

Actions:

- (i) TW to speak with Chair of South Bank Waterloo Neighbourhood Forum to agree joint working on issues of common interest.
- (ii) AM to follow up with residents who would be interested in getting more actively involved in work of the Bankside Neighbourhood Forum.
- (iii) TW to liaise with LESOCO re attending Forum meetings.
- (iv) TW to organize meeting with businesses in OXO Tower, PW to accompany.

3. Plan content

- VB and SJ presented a draft page layout of the content of the emerging Neighbourhood Plan.
- The Forum agreed that a shorter and more succinct document that focused on principles, policies and delivery through places and projects was a practical way to structure the Plan. This could then be underpinned by a comprehensive list of appendices.
- The Forum agreed that the proposed structure of the Plan that looked at more cross thematic topics was a useful way to communicate the ambition and rationale of policies.

- It was agreed to continue to draft the plan following the tabled structure, with a view to agreeing the draft plan at the June meeting of the Neighbourhood Forum.

Actions:

- SJ and VB to continue to draft the Neighbourhood Plan with input from officers and Forum members where needed.

4. Consultation report

- The consultation report that was circulated with the papers was signed off.
- The Forum acknowledged that the level of work and resource invested in the consultation programme was far more than what was actually expended in cash.

5. Draft Programme

- A draft programme was tabled outlining the next steps in the development of a Draft Plan.
- It was agreed to bring a draft Plan to the June Neighbourhood Forum meeting for agreement before submitting to Southwark Council.

6. Budget

- JS updated the group that Southwark were unable to pay the £10k neighbourhood planning pathfinder funding which the Forum had invoiced Southwark for in August 2013 upon her instruction. JS stated that in order to access the agreed funding, invoices from contractors tasked with delivering specific services to progress the Plan should be forwarded to the Council.

7. AOB

- None

8. Date of next meeting

- Monday 12th May 2014 / 17.30-19.00 Bankside Community Space